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Oruwari Mercy

From: Nick Jackson  

Sent: 12 March 2015 10:46 
To: LDF 

Cc: Sereena Keymatlian (sereena@haringey-play.org.uk); cathy@haringey-play.org.uk; Cllr Demirci Ali 

Subject: Tottenham/Northumberland Park Development Plan 

To Whom it May Concern 

I am Chair of Trustees of Haringey Play Association, which is based at Somerford Grove Community Project and 

Adventure Playground, Park Lane Close, N17 0HL. 

We have been providing play and other services to the children, young people and families of Northumberland Park 

for the last 10 years at our centre off Park Lane that we raised over £750,00 to build. 

We are a key stakeholder in the area. Our adventure playground has over 500 children and young people as 

registered users. Services include after school adventure play, our award winning Sisterhood (girls) project, an under 

5’s playgroup and Stay and Play sessions, mental health services and much more – all contributing to children and 

families health and wellbeing, community cohesion and social capital of the area. 

I found out yesterday about the consultation around the LDF, but too late to attend. 

Please could you confirm that we will be informed of any future consultations or opportunities to be involved in 

discussions around the future of Northumberland Park 

Regards 

Nick Jackson 

Chair 

Haringey Play Association 

Somerford Grove Community Project 


